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August 3, 2011

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

Re:  Applications of HNS License Sub, LL.C for Modifications to Earth
Station Licenses in File Nos. SES-MFS-20100419-00452, SES-MFS-
20100419-00453, and SES-MFS-20100419-00454

Dear Ms. Dortch:

HNS License Sub, LLC (“Hughes”), by its attorneys and pursuant to Section
25.152(a) of the Commission’s Rules, 47 C.F.R. § 25.152(a), hereby requests the
dismissal without prejudice of the above-referenced applications to modify the earth
station licenses in Call Signs E060445, E060382, and E060383 to include an additional
point of communication. Please note that Hughes’s July 2011 application for
modification of the earth station license in E060445 — File No. SES-MFS-20110701-
00767 —is unaffected by this action, and is to remain pending.

Please direct any questions regarding this matter to me.

Respectfully submitted,

SR

Attorney for HNS License Sub, LLC

cc (by email): Paul Blais, Chief, System Analysis Branch, IB
Steven Doiron
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